
From: Guy Busby  
Sent: Friday, September 7, 2018 9:45 AM 
To: Anu Gary <AGary@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Cc: Ronald Cink <RCink@baldwincountyal.gov>; Monica Taylor <MTAYLOR@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Subject: RE: Krista Bonner's Employment Contract 
 
The delegation would like to renew Krista’s contract for three years. They also asked if it would be 

possible in this case and in future contracts to require only the signatures of the chairman of the House 

Baldwin County Local Legislation Committee and the senior Baldwin County senator rather than trying 

to chase down all eight notarized signatures. 

In Krista’s case, this would be Rep. Randy Davis and Sen. Trip Pittman. Since neither is running for re-

election, that would have to be changed for future contracts. 

 

Guy Busby 
Constituent Services Director 

Baldwin County Legislative Delegation 

P.O. Box 776 

203 Oak Street 

Bay Minette, AL. 36507 

251-937-0240 (office) 

251-300-0974 (cell) 

251-580-1645 (fax) 
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